
        

 

December 9, 2021 
 

Dear Students/Parents/Guardians: 

 
Our school is opening the MyEducationBC (MyEdBC) Family Portal for Parents and Guardians.  
 
The portal can be accessed at: 
 
https://www.myeducation.gov.bc.ca/aspen/logon.do 
 
A mobile site is available at: 
 
https://www.myeducation.gov.bc.ca/aspen/logon.do?mobile=1 
  
In the Portal students, parents and guardians with an account can view: 

 class attendance information 
 contact information  
 some classroom assessment information  
 school information  
 published report cards  
 a school web page that contains resources and information for parents and students 

 
Security 
 
MyEdBC is a secure student information system used in most school districts in the province of 
BC.  Security is guided by the rules and regulations of the School Act and Freedom of 
Information and Protection of Privacy Act (FOIPPA).   If you have any questions or concerns, 
please contact the school. 
 
Instructions for accessing the portal are provided to students and are located on the school 
web page in the portal environment. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jeanette Gallant 
CKES Principal 

CHRIST THE KING ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 
20 Nisutlin Drive, Whitehorse, Y.T.  Y1A 3S5 

(867) 667-3527 phone 
(867) 667-3666  fax 
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